

March 25, 2020

Dear Valued Chamber Members,

First and foremost, we hope everyone is healthy? During this volatile time, that is the most important thing.

Secondly, we have closed our California Welcome Center until further notice. Our Chamber office is closed as well, though we are transitioning to work from home, as our priority is to gather information and resources to help your business and share with you as quickly as possible. Our website www.eldoradohillschamber.org now has a COVID-19 Updates and Resources page. We are also working with other agencies and organizations daily to receive the most current and accurate information possible.

Thirdly, in our last eNews, we asked the following 4 questions pertaining to your business:

- 1. Are you open for business? If so, hours?
- 2. Curbside only or is delivery offered?
- 3. Special promotions or news you'd like us to share?
- 4. Anything else you need from us to help promote you and our market?

If you have yet to respond, please do so to ashley@eldoradohillschamber.org as we are sharing updates with our community on the status of our local businesses and organizations. Also tag us on social media @ElDoradoHillsChamber and we will help with engagement, advertising, and promotion of your business or organization. #KeepItLocal365 #ElDoradoHillsStrong #ElDoradoHillsChamber

Lastly, on behalf of your Board of Directors and Chamber team, we are here for you. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us or me directly at <u>debbie@eldoradohillschamber.org</u> if there is anything at all we can help with, even if it is just to talk.

Sincerely,

## Debbie Manning

President & CEO
El Dorado Hills Chamber of Commerce
California Welcome Center
2085 Vine Street, Suite 105
El Dorado Hills, CA 95762
916-933-1335 EXT 101
FAX 916-933-5908
www.eldoradohillschamber.org